Hello Akiko,

Hope you enjoy these images of the 3rd graduation ceremony for the Max Benjamin Elementary School 2-12-2015. Everyone had a good day. All the
prizes and presents were wrapped up when presented but managed to find a student who has unwrapped her prize. Thank you once again for the
wonderful gifts and presents for the school.

Regards,

Cecilie
























